
 
 

23rd of August 2020 

 

 

Dear Polo Community, 

 

It’s with great excitement that we announce the official opening of Melbourne City Polo operating from 

Werribee National Equestrian Centre. Melbourne City Polo has officially taken responsibility for WPNEC Polo 

Grounds from July 1, 2020. 

A significant amount of work has been undertaken to get to this point by the members of the VPA and those of 

the Melbourne City committee. It was determined earlier this year that Werribee was critical to the long term 

accessibility of polo and with a rapidly changing environment, the VPA have done a fantastic job to steer the 

grounds in a new direction. 

Melbourne City Polo’s aim is to provide a platform from which the entire polo community can participate, 

regardless of the level of polo. The club endeavours to place a high value on inclusion and we believe this is 

demonstrated by the product offering.  

We have established an enthusiastic committee that has contributed some great initiatives that we hope to 

deliver for everyone this year.  

The committee is: 

President   Troy McBean   

Vice President   Luke Smallman 

Treasurer   Heleni Goodman 

Secretary   Camilla Speirs 

Club Captain   Craig Taylor 

Horse & Player Welfare  Miechelle Taylor/ Mario Amenta 

Junior Development  Sam Gairdner/ Luke O’leary 

Grounds    Arthur Yenkin 

    

Our membership’s packages are below: 

Full Club Membership   $3900 inc GST & VPA  

Professional Member   $1880 inc GST & VPA 

Junior Member    $1500 inc GST & VPA 

Chukker Membership   $1300 inc GST excludes VPA 

Non Member Mid Week Chukker Fee $20 per Chukker 

Tournament Chukker Fee   $30 per Chukker 

Inclusions: 

- 34 Days of Mid Week Chukkers Wednesday & Thursday Nights  

- Stick & Ball at your leisure on the fields (bookings essential) 

- 8 Calendared Tournaments November to April 

- 2 x Club Playing Jersey Home & Away 

10% off Coaching & Lessons at Riverlands Polo 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions around Membership Packages please contact any of the 

committee members and they will be happy to walk you through it.  

This year we are also welcome Hexham Polo Club as an official affiliate of Melbourne City Polo. Hexham 

members will enjoy reciprocal membership rights and will also be hosting the Urquhart Cup this year at 

Melbourne City. We look forward to welcoming all current and past players to Melbourne City.  

It is our intention to start the season as calendared, however understanding the limitations we have in place 

currently. We provide updates via our facebook page and email with any progression, grounds preparation will 

start in September. 

We look forward to seeing as many people at the club this year as possible and welcome past, current and new 

members. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Melbourne City Polo 

 

  

 

 


